
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

INSURANCE COMMISSION
107'l United Nations Avenue

Man ila

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Notice is hereby given to all planholders of PERMANENT PLANS, lNC. ('PPl"
for brevity) that the lnsurance Commission (lC) has decided to reissue this
NOTICE OF DISTRIBUTION FOR THE FIRST TRANCHE PAYMENT by the
company of the Liquidation Value of the planholder's pre-need plan proceeds
to boost our regulatory effort to fast track the distribution process and grant
greater chance for the planholders to finally claim their first trance liquidation
benefits.

Hence, all PPI planholders who are in the Master List of the company but have
not yet filed their claims vlith the lC or the company, and all PPI planholders
who already filed their claims but have not yet claimed/received their checks
representing the payment of tl",e aforesaid first tranche payment, are hereby
formally advised to frle their claims and claim their checks from the office of the
designated Liquidator of this Commission, ATTY. RICHIE Q. CARANTO,
located at Ground Floor, Unit 4-A Dolmar Building, United Nations
Avenue., Barangay 674, Paco, Manila.

For further information you may contact the designated Liquidator, through PPI
office at ppgdolmar@ya hoo.com or mobile number 09235839830 or in
alternative, this Commission's (lonservatorship, Receivership and Ltquidation
(CRL) Division located as 1071 United Nations Avenue, Manila and with email
address at crl@insurance.gov. ph and contact numbers at (02) 8523-84-61
Local 105, (02) 8354-0991 , 0917-1 160007 and 0999-993-0637.

For your information and guidance.

REY D REGALADO
lnsu rance Commissioner
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This lC Notice to the Public shall also be posted in the lC website


